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Monday 
Dec. 17 

Tuesday 
Dec. 18 

Wednesday 
Dec. 19 

Thursday  
Dec. 20 

Friday  
Dec. 21 

 PAJAMA DAY! 
 
Pancake Breakfast & 
Pictures with Santa 
 
7:45am – all 
welcome 

Holiday Movie day – 
bring a small blanket 
OR pillow to make 
yourself 
comfortable on the 
gym floor 

 Ugly sweater or 
holiday wear day 
 
Christmas sing-a-
long 10:45am 
 
Last day before 
Winter Break 
 

 

December 18 – doors open at 7:45am  

 

Come and celebrate the season with Pancake Breakfast. 

Santa will be visiting us as well!   

 (photos with Santa are optional - $2 per picture) 

 

Cost: $2 per person  

All money is to offset the cost of the breakfast.  The balance will be given to the Food Bank. 

 

If you would like to pay online for the breakfast or Santa photos before the event, please go 

to https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/.  Otherwise, you can pay at the door. 

 

All families are welcome to join us for pancakes, a juice and oranges.  For those children who 

are unable to attend WITH their families, teachers will still be bringing them to the gym at 

some point in the morning to get their breakfast. 

 

If you require a gluten free option or if you do NOT WISH your child to have 

pancakes, please let your child’s teacher know through a note or email asap. 

https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/


         

Holiday Movie Day 

December 19 

Students will be watching a show/movie in the gym.  They may bring a SMALL pillow 

or blanket to help make themselves comfortable.   

 

Carol Sing-a-Long 

December 21 – 10:45 to 11:40 

On the last day of school before the break all parents are invited to join our school 
sing-a-long. 

 
Other items:  
 
Christmas Concert:  
Thank-you again to all the staff, especially Ms. Steger, for putting together our small but wonderful 
Christmas concert.  The students really enjoyed performing for you and we loved hearing all the variety 
of instruments, singing and dancing.  Thank-you to all the parents who attended.  A special thank you to 
the five parents who volunteered to make our parking lot safe:   Mike Bobenic, Roland Clifford, 
Parveen Randhawa, Carolyn Browne and Jordan Yim.    
 
Food Bank:  
I am so excited to announce that at the two Christmas Concerts, we were able to raise $720 for the Surrey 
Foodbank.  That is amazing generosity on your part – THANK-YOU!  We are still in the middle of selling 
Candygrams and will announce our total for those next week.   
 

What: Candy Cane and a card for anyone you like!  

Why: to raise money for the food bank 

Cost: $1  

When: Candygram sales are from Tuesday, December 11th to Wednesday December 19th.   

 Candygrams will be delivered to classrooms on December 20th and 21st. 

Where: Candygrams will be for sale outside of the gym doors   

 
 
In the New Year and upcoming:  
 
Martial Arts  
We have booked Excel Martial Arts for January 14-18.  Each class will have 2-3 classes of Martial Arts; the 
students will learn a routine, learn discipline for body and mind, and each break a board.  Please see 
http://www.excelmartialarts.ca/ for more information. The PAC is paying for the majority of the cost 
(THANK-YOU PARENTS!) but we are going to be asking parents for $2 for each student to cover the 
rest.  Notices will go home about that in the first week of January.   

http://www.excelmartialarts.ca/

